PUBLIC NOTICE OF TOWN COUNCIL
UNDER SOUTH CAROLINA FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT

Town of Central Christmas Parade

Friday, December 1, 2023 — 6:30pm
‘Main Street Central SC 29630

Some members of the Town of Central Council will be attending the
Town’s Christmas Parade and riding together on the Fire Truck. This is
not a formal meeting of council or a committee meeting, the members of
council attending may represent a quorum; and therefore, a public notice is

provided. No business shall be discussed.

Please contact the Town Clerk with any questions (864) 639-6381.



